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Last year on May 26th, Lorie and I along with Bill and Karen headed up to

Harshaw, WI for the Memorial service at the Union Grove Cemetery. We met
up with dozens of other bikes at Walleye Lodge for the trek over, and were met
by many people already there. Most in attendance were older folks ( more than
likely Veterans) with very few kids, but who were there showed the ut most
dignity for the ceremony. 

Listening to the many speakers like 34th Assembly Rep Dan Meyer to
Retired Veterans, with one of them hitting a chord with me when he said,
"who's going to carry on after the Vietnam and earlier Vet's pass on". Who's
going to carry the fire of this country from then on forward. I don't mean to
leave out the present Veterans who do everything they
can to promote Patriotism amongst the rest of us. 

Some of the other events during the service was the
8th Battery of WI Veterans Light Artillery (Cannon
Salute), a poem reading (Freedom is not Free), Color
Guard and Taps. 

All I can say is that if you are able try to attend a
Memorial Salute somewhere in your area. Take the
kids if possible and always remember what our veter-
ans give and some have given for the U.S.A. 
Please join me in a prayer for all
those serving around the world. 


